
 

 30 Century Hill Dr. Suite 301 
Latham, NY 12110  
888-898-6273 
888-843-6778 Fax 

 

                 T  R  A  N  S  M  I  T  T  A  L  
 

 

DATE:   July 8, 2021 
 

TO: Town of Glen Planning Board 
Attn. Tim Reilly 
7 Erie Street 
Fultonville, NY 12072 
(518) 848-4498 
 

  CC:    Douglas Cole, P.E.  
 
FROM: 

 
Gregory Gibbons, P.E. 

 

  

T R A N S M I T T E D  V I A :  
 

 Fax No.:  
 U.S. Mail 
 Courier   Rush  Regular 
 Overnight  
 Hand Deliver 
 Pick Up 
 Other:  

Total number of sets included:  3 

 

Qty. Description Date 

3 Fire Department Correspondence  04/14/2021 

3 SHPO Concurrence Letter 06/23/2021 

3 NYSDEC Response Letter 06/24/2021 

3 SHPO Visual No Impact Letter 06/28/2021 

3 Revised Decommissioning Plan & Estimate 06/30/2021 

3 Comment Response Letter 07/08/2021 

3 Revised SWPPP Narrative & NOI 07/08/2021 

 
Hello Tim,  
 
Please see above materials for Town review and comment. We revised the documents based on the 
latest comments from Doug Cole.  Feel free to contact me with any questions and/or concerns.  
 
Thank you, 

 
Gregory E. Gibbons, P.E. 
Civil Engineer 
Borrego Solar Systems, Inc. 
315-378-9567 
ggibbons@borregosolar.com 


